
  

 
 
               

           14th June 2024                  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Barton Class and Pre-school Teddy Bears' Picnic on Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
We invite all Pre-school and Barton Class (Reception) pupils, their bears and their parents / carers to join our 
Teddy Bears' Picnic on Thursday 20th June from 2.30 - 3.15pm.  This will take place on the school field and 
will involve some activities, a snack and sharing a book together. 
 
This will be a lovely opportunity for our Barton Class pupils to meet and play with Pre-school friends as they 
search for treasure, and for Pre-school parents/ carers to meet our parents / carers, our Reception Class teacher, 
Ms Corlett and me, over some light refreshments. 
 
Please complete the form by clicking on the link below by Monday 17th June to advise us of your attendance 
and any requirements that you may have: https://forms.gle/o9M855dC6P1SYyzZ9 
 
Barton Class will be helping to make some of the afternoon tea treats on offer, so we do hope you will be able 
to join us.  Don't forget to remind your child to bring their bear / cuddly friend with them to join in the fun!  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Head  
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